
 

 
 

 

There is no medicine like 

hope, no incentive so 

great, and no tonic so 

powerful as expectation 

of something tomorrow. 

We will overcome this 

challenge, we will 

prevail and we will 

come out stronger than 

ever! 

 
 
Dear parents and families, 
 
We are pleased to share some good news in regards to Child Care 
subsidies.  
 
As of August 1st 2020, the Alberta Government increased the 
subsidy rates and, in turn, we were able to lower the parent 
portions.  
 
The new parent portions, for full subsidy, are as follows: 
 
Age Group New Parent Portion 
OSC $220 
Preschool $230 
Kinder $230 
Toddler $250 
Baby (19 months – 2 y/o) $280 
Infant (0-18 months) $320 
 
This is a most needed relief for our families and centre. The last 
few months have been very challenging for everyone and this will 
help us to get back up again. 
 
In addition, we would like to thank our parents and children again 
for continuing observing the new sanitary procedures. The health 
and safety of our children and staff are our top priorities. 
 
Last but not least, we have decorated the ceiling titles in the 
kinder and baby rooms, check them out! 
 
Take care, 
 
Fort Road Day Care & OSC 
 


